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Communications Fiji Ltd Receives $1.2 Million from Sale of 

Shares in iPAC Communications Ltd 

 

Regional broadcast organization Communications Fiji Ltd 

announced today that it had received payment from the sale of its 

minority shareholding (12.5%) in internet service provider iPAC 

Communications Fiji Ltd (Unwired Fiji) to Digicel (Fiji) Ltd. 

Communications Fiji Ltd received $1,251,254.83 for its 12.5% 

shareholding.  

This represents a gain of $659,371 on the value of the shareholding 

as shown in the CFL accounts. It will have a direct impact on 

Communications Fiji Limited’s results for the year ending December 

31st 2017. 

For more information or further clarification, please contact the 

undersigned or our Group Financial Controller and Company 

Secretary, Ms Jyoti Khatri on 3314766 or jyoti@cfl.com.fj.  

 

 

MATT WILSON     JYOTI KHATRI 

Chairman      Group Financial Controller/  

  Company Secretary 

      

mailto:jyoti@cfl.com.fj

